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Information for pupils, parents and carers 

Dear All, 

It has been a troubled and turbulent time as we have all faced the coronavirus lock down. 

I would like to thank all parents and carers for working alongside us as we have attempted to 
ensure your children are safeguarded and still receiving meaningful learning tasks. I am sure 
we have not got it right all of the time and your partnership and input has been instrumental 
in supporting this process. 

Our Year 11 pupils have now finished school. There is ongoing work now taking place which 
will last into September, to support transition to post 16 placements. Some pupils will receive 
additional support over the summer from either their post 16 placement or from us. 

To any pupils returning in the new school year- we will be in touch on 3rd September, planning 
is now in earnest to ensure we are ‘Covid Secure’ so that we are able to work to full capacity 
as soon as we can. 

To the vast majority of pupils who are leaving us, we wish you the very best in your new 
school or post 16 placement., we will remember you fondly and hope that your experience at 
SSPS will have supported your next steps. 

I hope that you enjoy the summer break and send warmest wishes to you all. 

  

  

  

Some Goodbye’s 

We are sad to say goodbye to the following staff: 

Rebecca Bennett; Deputy Head 

Rebecca is going to be Headteacher at a local primary school. 

Richard Lucas; Assistant Head 

Richard is going to be Head of the Somerset Transition School. 

Mark McKnight; Teacher 

Mark has been accepted into ordained ministry and will be 

working for the Church of England 

Abi Watts; Learning Mentor 

Abi is going to work in a new school. 

Rosie Hunter; Teaching Assistant 

Rosie is starting Teacher Training in September. 

I am sure you will join me in wishing all these staff the very best for the 

future.  

We will…. 

Believe in you 

Keep you safe 

Help you learn 

Listen to you  

Help you when things go wrong 

Keep to a routine 

Lockdown Learning! 

 learning during 
lockdown! 

Thank You for your ongoing support. 

With Very Best Wishes  
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